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Cancellation SDRA Worksop in Moscow

Due to the deteriorating situation regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19), the
Organizing committee after consulting with the director of the Institute for Nuclear
Research of Russian Academy of Sciences (INR RAS) as well as with the Ministry
of Science and Higher Education and local authorities has decided to cancel the
Workshop of Sparse Digital Radio Arrays: selected topics on radio instruments for
astroparticle physics, scheduled to take place in Moscow from March 24 until
March 26 2020.

The Organizing committee has closely monitored the course of the spread of
the coronavirus. In doing so it considers carefully the Act of the Mayor of Moscow
City 12-UM dated March 5" 2020 and the recommendations of the Russian
Ministry of Science and Higher Education regarding the quarantine measures. No
other decision was possible than to cancel the workshop.

We regret that step and looking forward to welcome you in Moscow at later
time.

Deputy Director, INR RAS
March 11, 2020

Grigory Rubtsov




